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To celebrate World Book Day this year  

we are asking children to: 
 

Decorate a Wooden Spoon 
 

 

Think about a character from one of your 

favourite stories.   

Use what you know about the character 

to design your wooden spoon. 

 
 

Bring your decorated wooden spoon  

into your class teacher  

by Thursday 3rd March, at the latest. 

 

All participating children  

will receive a certificate. 

 



 

 

Here are some examples  

to get your brain working: 

 

 
 

  


